05th January 2024



## Werrington Primary School Newsletter



Follow us @WPS school

Dear Parents and Carers,

A happy new year to everyone!

Welcome back to school and a new term. I hope you have all had a good break and your new year has started well.

Mrs. Simmons was able to drop in on the last day of term and was delighted to see the children as she visited each class. She is making progress and will hopefully be well enough to return in the not too distant future. She said to thank you for all your get well wishes.

Next week's newsletter will inform you of this term's exciting topics and trips planned for each year group.

Kind regards,

Mr Moody

School Noticeboard

04th Jan - Back to School









